NIELIT, DELHI CENTRE

CORRIGENDUM 14 July, 2014

With reference to the Advertisement No. NIELIT/NDL/009/2014 regarding Empanelment of
Consultants at NIELIT, Delhi Centre, published in Times of India on 13" July, 2014 and
uploaded on the website http:/delhi.nielit.gov.in, it is informed that due to unavoidable
circumstances, the Interview date(s) mentioned as 26" July, 2014, stands postponed.

The fresh date of the Interview (of the Registered candidates) and the dates for
downloading of interview call letters will be displayed on this website i.e
http://delhi.nielit.gov.in on 21% July, 2014.

Inconvenience caused is regretted.
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